
Leaving town?

The CCSD recommends shutting off the water supply to your home or 

business when you will be away for an extended period of time. Part -timer? 
Going on v acation? Shut off your water at the main inlet to your home to 
prev ent costly water loss or property damage from undetected leaks.

Want to stop leaks in their tracks? Invest in a residential leak detection 

system such as the Flume Smart Water System or FLO Smart Water Detector 
by Moen. These dev ices detect water loss and alert you or a designated 
emergency contact. The FLO will ev en shut off your water supply 

automatically when water loss is detected. Check for rebate opportunities 
at www.cambriacsd.org/rebates.

Questions? Call us at (805) 927-6223 or email water@cambriacsd.org.

http://www.cambriacsd.org/rebates

